
Institute of Chartered Shipbrokers East Anglia Branch 

Summer River Cruise 

Ipswich, Friday 17th June 2016, 18:00hrs 

  

 

 

 

Dear Fellow, Member and Student, 

The East Anglia Branch of the Institute of Chartered Shipbrokers 

has pleasure in inviting you to its  

Summer River Cruise.  

Participants should be at Ipswich Wet Dock on the Friday 17th 

June, at 1800hrs for 1830hrs departure. 

The river cruise will take approximately three and a half hours, 

during which time the river cruise vessel Orwell Lady will sail 

down the River Orwell to Harwich and Felixstowe ports and return 

back up river to Ipswich, at about 2200hrs so those who wish to 

party on can do so. 

The Orwell Lady consists of an open upper deck and an indoor 

saloon and there is a licensed bar on board. 

Entertainment and fine food will be provided on board during the 

cruise. As this is a relaxing evening 'smart casual' dress code will 

apply. 

We expect this event will be over-subscribed and wish to reserve 

the first places for our members before opening to local 

companies, with this in mind we would request a reply on your 

intention to attend by 4
th

 March. 

We look forward to hearing from you and hope you can join us 

for a great night out! 

Price for the event is £35.00 per person. 
Please reply by email to: ics@grangeshipping.co.uk 

 


